
 

  

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

     ‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’   

       20th June 2025 - Our “Value for life” is Hope     

There is always Hope.  Psalm 73:26                
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
          
 

Head Teacher’s Hello                                                       

Dear all,  

This week started off with Tessellation as every class had a suitable project to complete to 

experience math, one year 2 child said “ Math really is fun” it is good to hear that children are 

enjoying learning. Children have also been working hard in all areas of learning, the whole school 

are completing their environmental science project based around recycling, keep a watch out for 

children’s questions to start especially about recycling in the home, so children can help our world 

in knowing how we can conserve our earth’s resources. 

Our children have been discussing how to care for and respect                                                       

our school environment. Children are exploring ways to keep                                                          

our classrooms, playground, and garden clean and welcoming                                                       

for everyone. Pupils are learning about sustainability and                                                          

looking after plants and wildlife in our school garden. Showing                                                   

kindness to nature and each other, an example of following                                                        our 

golden rules and becoming thoughtful stewards of our                                                              

surroundings, Mrs Mowbray 

 

 

 

 

                                                                             

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

    We are a church  

school… 

exploring how  

hope is central to all during                                                                  

difficult times 
 

            

 

Week in pictures…  

 

Teaching a 

Knowledge 

rich 

curriculum 

Reception: Yoga in PE 

 

 

          

 

Class 2: English 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 3: Sign Language 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 4: Recycling 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

           
 

 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Glazebury Governors 
Chair of Governors – Dave Beechey 
Head Teacher – Mrs K Mowbray 
Staff Governor – Mr S Sharma 
Parent Governor – Mrs A Wilcock 
Parent Governor – Mrs J Morgan 
Foundation Governors – Sara Makepeace-~Taylor, Stuart Roberts-Tighe, James Towey, Dave Clifton 
 
If you wish to contact them, you can do so via the school email address: 
glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk  
Do you think you might like to be a Governor …let us know. 
 

 

 

     

Learn, Love and Achieve with Jesus …  

 

Celebrating our school families… 

New school joining soon. 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Trust’s Prayer  
Heavenly Father, 

Let peace, friendship and love grow in our schools. 

Send the Holy Spirit to give excellence to our learning, 

love to our actions and joy to our worship. 

Guide us to help others, so that we may all 

Learn, Love and Achieve, 

Together with Jesus. 

Amen 

 

‘Peep into Glazebury History from Logbooks - We are in possession of our school logbooks that date 

back to July 8th 1873, before we were even in our school building in 1882. We thought we would 

share some of the accounts with you each week. 

.    

 

 

1902 – December 2nd - Attendance lower than ever today. Fresh cases keep occurring of 
whooping cough, out of a register of 28 in standard 1 class only 8 are present. This 

standard has suffered most severely in the mixed department. In the two infants 

department only 27 are present out of a register of 85. 

1903 – January 5th – Both attendance officers attended this week average still low for 

infants owing to whooping cough. 

1903 February 5th – Took boys out for a game of football in place of drill. 
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We do have nursery places available – please let anyone know who 
may be interested and ask them to contact us on 01925 949404 to 

book an appointment for a look around. 
 

Nursery Places Available - September 2025  
 

BOOK YOUR APPOINTMENT  
If you or anyone you know is interested in nursery places from September 2025, we take children from 
2 years old. Please contact the school office (Mrs Holcroft) for more details or to book in for our 
open event on  Monday 14th July see advert below for further details. Come along to have a look 
around our amazing environment. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
Summer Festival 

We are very excited to announce the PTA are 
organising our Glazebury Primary School very 
first Summer Festival. We are inviting you to 
come along with your friends and families after 
school on the school field on Friday 18th July to 
enjoy summer vibes, there will be attractions 
such as – Silent Disco, Bouncy Castle, Karaoke, 
and we will also have some games for all to 
enjoy. You can relax on the field and enjoy pizza, 
hotdogs, and ice creams, available to buy. We 
hope this event will be well supported as every 
penny raised goes back to your children and very 
much look forward to seeing you at this 
fantastic fun event.    
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Aspirations Afternoon 

After the great success of our Career Aspirations event last year, and a huge thanks to those that 

took part last year. We are pleased to say we are continuing this tradition. Our HEART curriculum 

includes a focus on ensuring our children have exposure to opportunities that may inspire them for 

the future. This event will allow children at Glazebury to discover the knowledge and skills they 

require for future learning and employment pathways. We would love for our children to 

experience as many varied careers as possible.   

Do you or your company think you may be able to support this event and have the time to 

attend on Tuesday 1st July in the afternoon. (If you helped last year and are willing to do this 

again that would be fabulous) 

What does it entail? - If you can attend and possibly bring any information or artifacts that 

represent your role, or any suitable equipment to bring your career to life. If you can talk to the 

children for about 5 minutes and be prepared for them, in year groups, to listen to your expert 

knowledge and ask questions. If you think you will be able to help and provide this vital service to 

expand our children’s aspirations.  

Please contact Mrs Holcroft for further details (glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk) 

 

 
School Photographs 

Our school photographer is coming into school on 
Tuesday 24th June 25 in the morning. Photographing 
our year groups, our year 6 leavers and our nursery 
children who are graduating from their nursery years 
and starting reception class in September 2025. They will 
be in school from 8:30am, if your child doesn’t usually 
attend on a Tuesday morning, you can call into school 
with them just before 9am so they can have their 
photograph taken, please can you let the school office 
know if you are coming in so we can confirm times. 

 

  

 

Please remember we are a nut free 

school, we have children in school with nut 

allergies, therefore please ensure your 

child’s snack and packed lunch do not 

contain any nuts and check ingredients if 

you are not sure. Please DO NOT SEND 

ANY CHOCOLATE SPREAD products on 

sandwiches as some do contain nuts. 

 

Changeable Weather  
As our weather is ever changeable and forecasts not always accurate, please can you ensure your child is 
prepared for all weather as we encourage children to play out when possible. Please ensure your child 
always has their PE kit in school, a coat and a sunhat. If the forecast looks hot and sunny in a morning, 
please apply sun cream before arriving at school. For nursery children or children staying for after school 
clubs, you can send suncream into school but only if accompanied by a completed school medical form. 
Please do not just put cream into your child’s bag without completing a medical form. 
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What a fantastic achievement we want to share with you, Jack, year 5, and George, reception, have 
recently completed their grading at Ju-jitsu. George earned his yellow belt, and Jack earned his blue 
belt. The boys absolutely love it! Well done, we are all very proud of you. 
 

 
 
Many of our children take part in a whole wide range of activities outside school. 
Football, music, dancing, gymnastics, rugby, karate to name but a few. We would like to hear 
about their achievements, share with our Glazebury family via our weekly newsletter. So, we can all 
be aware and proud of our children’s achievements.  Please can you speak to or email the school 
office Glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk with their achievements and we can include them in our newsletter. 
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Breakfast and Extended BOOKINGS FOR SEPTEMBER 2025 

 
A letter has been sent out earlier this week regarding booking your place for September 2025 for breakfast 
or extended provision if your September booking is changing from your current booking. Please follow 
the link or QR code below and request your child’s sessions before Tuesday 1st July 2025. 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/khYaAPDTtF                 
 

School Shoes 

Come to school on the last day of term Thursday 24th July in your trainers and donate your school 

shoes to a very worthy cause to benefit other children. All shoes collected will be donated to the 

Warrington Food Bank.   

The Food Bank will recycle your school shoes for the benefit of other children.   

Thank you so much in advance for your kind donation. 

 

 

  

 
 

17th June – Dexter 

18th June– Tadhg 

    19th June – Szymon 
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Golden Tickets  

  Nursery – Alexander, Alvey H, Alvie S, Amarber, Amari, Amelia G, Amelia H, Angus, 

Anna, Autumn, Bella, Bonnie, Eleanor, Gabriella, Gracie, Heidi, Isla, Jack, Joshua, Kiera, 

Koa, Laverna, Luca, Mabel, Navani, Noah, Penelope, Percy, Tadhg.  

   Reception – Francie, Ava-Phoenix, George, Gracie, India, Mila, Tilly, Ella, Spencer, Sofia, 

Eleanor, Joe, Oscar, Rafe 

  Class 2-1 – Bertie, Clark, Esmae, Florence, Inez, James, Parker, Rosie. 

   Class  2-2 – Ruan, Ethan, Fynn, Sebastian, Jack. 

   Class 3 – Guinevere, Lucy, Harriet, Shea, William, Chloe, Alexander, Betty, Spencer, 

Annabelle S. 

   Class 4 – Eva, Lewis, Max, Oliver A, Oliver C, Oliver G, Violet. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

                               

School Lunchtime Award  

 

Eva for always helping at lunch time, using beautiful manners and being polite. 



             

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

     
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Head Teacher Award  
 

 

Oscar 

for telling me all about sharing. 

Clark 

for explaining why, it is important to be a 

good friend. 

Ruan 

for sharing a picture of his new puppy. 

Thank you. 

Chloe 

for being so polite to our reading volunteer. 

Beautiful. 

Jessica 

for being a friendship role model showing 

kindness. 

Jack 

for helping others even when hobbling! 

Dexter 

for sharing detailed information about 

recycling. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Personal Development Award 

 

Gracie B 

for explaining the importance of sharing with 

friends and showing amazing kindness, sharing 

and turn taking with friends. 

Gracie G 

for fabulous phonics and amazing writing. 

Esmae 

for always showing kindness and trying her best 

in everything she does. 

Ruan 

for outstanding effort in your lessons. Well done. 

Chloe 

for her wonderful piece of writing a letter of 

advice, Super work. 

Cora 

for working her ‘socks off’ to practice and learn 

her times tables. Amazing. 

Violet 

for producing a phenomenal amount of work in 

all subjects. 

Olivia 

for working hard all week and being a wonderful 

role model to those around her. 

 

 

 
 

Is my child too ill for school? 
It can be tricky deciding whether to keep your child off school or nursery when they are unwell. 
There are government guidelines for schools and nurseries, these say when children should be kept 
off school and when they shouldn't.  https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school 
If you do keep your child at home, it's important to phone school or nursery daily.  
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Love never fails -1 Corinthians 13.8  

ATTENDANCE 
Whole school attendance so far, this academic year is 95.5%. 

Glazebury School attendance target is 97% 
Attendance for Week Commencing Monday 16th June 2025 

Attendance in our classes 

Miss Carroll - Reception attendance 96%  

Miss Foster - Year 1 attendance 96.7 % 

Mrs Tate - Year 2 attendance 87.3% 

Mrs Goman- Year 3 attendance 99.3%  

Mrs Goman- Year 4 attendance 96% 

Mr Sharma - Year 5 attendance 93.8%  

Mr Sharma - Year 6 attendance 95.6%  


